
    

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Language classes... it's 

not too late!!! 

 

 

Dear Parents and Staff 
  
As you may remember we are running three new Beginners Classes in 
Russian, Chinese and Japanese which begin the week commencing 19 
January.  It is not too late to register if you (or perhaps someone you know) 
feel/s like trying a new language!  Full details are on our school’s website 
www.bws-school.org.uk including an application form, or you can ring me on 
01722 333851 Monday Thursday mornings if you wish to discuss these or 
other language class applications.   
  
Mrs Lynn Burke 
  
Bishop Wordsworth’s School 
11 The Close 
Salisbury      SP1 2ED 
Tel: 01722 333851 Ext 203 
  
www.bws-school.org.uk 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


